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Chair & Committee Members, 

 

I support this bill.  It is an essential program that benefits farmers and addresses 

hunger and food insecurity across our communities.  This program gives credit to 

farmers who donate to the Oregon Food Bank, helping to feed millions of 

Oregonians. 

 

Without the renewal of this tax credit, farmers will face significant obstacles to 

continue these contributions.  Demand for food assistance in this state is growing and 

it makes sense to continue this credit for all concerned. 

 

Please pass this bill. 


